
  

This year Brentwood Bay Squadron won the Great Canadian Shoreline 

Cleanup Award. We have an active Squadron that embraces anything 

that will preserve the Environment for future boaters. Good stuff 

Brentwood Bay Squadron and supporters that jumped in to help out. 

Thanks to Dawna Burton SEO for arranging everything to make it work 

and to Ken Carpenter for barbecuing the hot dogs. If you aren't a CPS 

member we invite you to join us next September in this worthy cause. 

Photo by Len Burton 

 


